
Public Objection 1 

 

Dear Sir / Madam  
 

I write in relation to the recent application of Aberdeen Bike Vending Ltd to site catering facilities on 
Aberdeen Beach Front. It is of concern that Aberdeen Beach Promenade has already enough Burger 
van catering units and similar.  
 
I own the lease for unit 1 which myself and my son operate and also unit 2, currently sublet to 
(Sanddollar café). So I am concerned for myself and Sanddollar Ltd.  
 
If the applications in question are granted then I feel I may have to make my own applications for 
similar mobile type outlets at the beach.  
 
I speak regularly with all the other beach café owners and we are all of the same mind about the 
situation regarding these pop up businesses. We as café owners operate everyday come rain or 
shine and are paying rent and rates contributing to council funds. We also all employ full and 
seasonal part time staff.     
 
The thoughts of all the operators I speak to are that, although we do not want to prevent someone 
starting up in business but if we could have an exclusion zone of say, From Burger King to the 
Junction of the Beach Boulevard / Beach Esplanade?  
  
Many thanks  
And kind regards for your time considering my Objection to this application.  
 

Public Objection 2  
 
Dear Sir / Madam  
 
I write in relation to the recent application of Aberdeen Bike Vending Ltd to site catering facilities on 
Aberdeen Beach Front. It is of concern that Aberdeen Beach Promenade has already enough Burger 
van catering units and similar.  
 
As a Café operator and a Council Tennant Paying Rent and Rates To the City Council I feel that the 
more stand alone mobile catering units there are the harder it will be to keep up the standard that 
we are at now. My café was very dilapidated when I bought the lease from the previous owner and I 
have invested a considerable amount of capital into the property itself which, is council owned.     
If the applications in question are granted then I feel I may have to make my own applications for 
similar mobile type outlets at the beach.  
I speak regularly with all the other beach café owners and we are all of the same mind about the 
situation regarding these pop up businesses. We as café owners operate everyday come rain or 
shine employing full and part time regular staff.  
 
The thoughts of all the operators I speak to are that, although we do not want to prevent someone 
starting a business but if we could have an exclusion zone of say, From Burger King To the Junction 
of the Beach Boulevard / Beach Esplanade?  
  
Many thanks  
And kind regards for your time considering my Objection to this application.  



Public Objection 3  
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
I am writing to you today regarding the Aberdeen bike vending ltd application in the city and the 
beach front food license I am against this being approved at the beach front as with cafes and 
restaurants and other places we all pay rents and rates provide jobs for the local community all 
operating on a level playing field with all of the restaurants shut down with the cov 19 it’s going to 
be very hard to keeping everything going staff and everything wise their has been an over provision 
of burger vans and other things . 
 
Kind regards 

 
 


